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May 17, 1961 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, N.E. 
Alburquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

This is to verify reception of a test broadcast, on 
Monday morning February 13, 1961. Your report checks with 
the station logs. 

Thank you very much for your report, hope to hear 
from you again. 

Sincerely Yours in DX 

XYZ 
Bill Collins Cheif Engineer 
Radio Station WGOG 
Walhalla, South Carolina 
(K4OJX) 


